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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Richenda Walford COMMNT2014/6786/P 19/11/2014  11:59:30 2014/6785/P and see also 2014/6786/P

 This must be about the 3rd or 4th application for the same thing - roof terraces, on one or both of this 

pair of buildings.  Below are the comments we lodged when the last version of this application was 

lodged : 2014/3959/P - July 2014.  In the law this type of repeated applications are known as 

"vexatious" and they are banned.  Can you please turn this one down and ban anymore?  Thank you

This is a listed building in a conservation area.  These buildings were not designed to have roof terraces 

and it is not possible to add them sympathetically.  No roof terrace is going to enhance the conservation 

area.

We object to roof terraces on any buildings in this very densely packed area.   They always bring 

problems of overlooking and noise intrusion.  If anyone gains permission then what is to stop them all 

having roof terraces?  That would be very detrimental to the nature of the area.  

This particular building is listed and in a Conservation Area.  The proposed roof terrace would be 

clearly visible from St Chad’s Street. 

This is at least the second time we have responded to an almost identical application.  Please refer to 

our previous response which can only have been a few months ago.  This issue has been discussed at a 

FoAS committee meeting and these views were agreed by the committee.

I write as secretary of the Friends of Argyle Square.

1 Crestfield Street
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